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Hola! We want to share what is happening in Peru with the Cheon Il Guk Missionary team here. 

 

 
 

It has been exciting working with the full time CARP members here in Peru. Our team is working 

together with CARP Peru every day and investing into the witnessing activities that take place here 



 

 

throughout the week. 

 

One of our team members, Eugene, shared, "The more you witness, the more kinds of people you get to 

meet and interesting things you get to see. And as you meet these people you get to see where your heart's 

limits are. Then as you try to overcome you really start to appreciate True Parents' ability to love 

everyone completely from God's perspective." 

 

 
 

On Saturdays, we experience fellowship with the local youth and invite new guests to play sports and 

games at the center. On Sundays, we experience the service that takes place here at the center with the 

community. 

 

Afterwards we have a team meeting as missionaries (over some bubble tea, McDonald's, or empanadas - 

so far!) to digest our experiences and share determinations moving forward. Our goal is to learn and 

practice sharing our lectures in Spanish. It has been quite the experience being in a place with a new 

language, such rich culture, and flavorful foods too! We are inspired by the devotion and hearts the 

members here have. 

 

CARP Peru has been preparing for a 7-day workshop that will be taking place this week! 

 

  


